
The Midwives of Algoma are looking for a General or New Registrant to join our 
team on or prior to August 1, 2021.  
 
Located in Sault Ste. Marie and surrounded by the Great Lakes (Superior and 
Huron), countless beaches, hiking, biking, skiing and snowmobiling trails, Algoma is 
a beautiful place to call home.  
 
Our practice is a primary call model, with regular time off and a flexible vacation 
schedule. We are a supportive practice with a fantastic inter-professional 
relationships with other local health care providers, particularly the labour nurses 
and Obstetricians.  We do first assist in cesarean sections in our community, 
although this isn’t a requirement.  
 
The incoming midwife can expect a full-time caseload and a dedicated work partner 
with whom to decide on and share a call and vacation schedule, and a supportive 
practice group who are available 24-7 for questions during the transition and 
beyond.  
 
We are looking for a midwife who genuinely enjoys the work, has a team approach 
and who will contribute to a positive office and hospital culture.  Good 
communication skills and a positive attitude, toward the job, colleagues and clients 
is important.  
 
If you are interested in joining our team, or would like to know more, please contact 
us at midwives.algoma@one-mail.on.ca  
 
We look forward to working with you!  
 
Sincerely,  
 
The Midwives of Algoma 
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